
From: Islands2050 
Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 1:36 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: FW: Trust Council Special Meeting July 8 
 
From: Jude White   
Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 12:09 PM 
To: Executive Admin <execadmin@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Paul Brent <pbrent@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Lee 
Middleton <lmiddleton@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Trust Council Special Meeting July 8 

 

Hello, 

As a home owner and resident of Saturna Island, decisions made by the Islands Trust affect me 

and the island where I live directly. 

 

Please delay the first reading of the latest IT draft policy until after appropriate consultation and 

meetings with the residents of all the Southern Gulf Islands.  The Islands Trust is not a 

dictatorship and needs to recognize its role and responsibilities in any type of decision making or 

governance of the citizens of the Gulf Islands. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jude White 

 

Saturna Island, BC 

V0N 2Y0 
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